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It is hard to see a bill intorduced that overides laws, and ordinaces that have been 

well thought out and used for a long time.  This bill has the potential to really wreck 

more havoc on our waterways.  It will definately disturbe and alter nature in a ways 

that is detrimental to the environment and natural space for many living beings.  

Please do not let this bill go forward.    Sue Craig. 


